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January 24, 2022 

Cancellation of the January 2022 Provincial Graduation Assessment Administration Session 

Dear parents and guardians, 

Earlier today, we were notified by the B.C. Ministry of Education that the January administration session of the 

provincial graduation assessments has been cancelled. This cancellation is due to ongoing challenges presented 

by the pandemic. 

Please note – this cancellation will not impact any Grade 12 student who is on track to graduate in the 2021/22 

school year. The Ministry of Education will be sharing further information on upcoming sessions for these 

assessments by mid-February. We will share further details with you as soon as we receive them from the 

provincial government. 

We recognize this is a challenging time and students may have been preparing for these assessments or 

intending to re-write an assessment. Please assure your student that this cancellation will not impact their 

graduation.  

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding as we navigate through this pandemic. 

Sincerely, 

 

Aileen Kinsella, Principal 

Guildford Learning Centre 
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